
Principal Advisory Council Meeting – October 30, 2024 
 
Members in Attendance: 
Matt Moody - Principal   
Todd Lollis- Community/Parent   
Tammy Adams – Staff/Head Custodian 
Leza ALdridge – Staff/Head Counselor 
Laura Smith – Staff/Teacher 
Orrie Henry – Parent 
Lisa Chastain - Parent 
Todd Lollis- Community/Parent  
Alexis Holmes –Student Rep  
 
Members absent: 
 
Agenda: Informative meeting to gauge how things are progressing at North Cobb High 
School and in the community 
 
Warrior Spotlights:  

 Band exhibition at McEachern 
 Band won the Sprayberry Competition 
 Fine Arts’s Holiday Spectacular is Dec 5, Bands winter concert with middle school 

is Dec 9. 
 ROTC had an outstanding review/inspection. Received 4th place in competition, 

qualified in area and hoping to go to Nationals. 
 Softball in the Final 8 in Columbus 
 Volleyball playing for the state finals again this year 
 Football going for a 10-0, perfect regular season record 

 
Instructional Notes: 

 CCC - What does a CCC look like? 
 How does SPEAR, the intervention block, play in? 

 
AP Excellence 

 NCHS and Hillgrove are the only schools that got 6/8 areas of excellence 
 The goal is to get as many students as possible to take the test even if that 

sacrifices the overall scores a little  
 NCHS has had growth in math 

 
Graduation Rate 

 The rate came down 1.8 percent. The true rate would be 99.1% if the students stay 
for all 4 years 

 



ACT/SAT 
 Largest gain in the district on the ACT 
 Students just took the PSAT and the mini-ACT 

Community 
 Sept 15-Oct 15 is Hispanic Heritage Month 
 HOPE (Hispanic Organization Promoting Education) Club does great work with our 

Hispanic students.   Oct 4 is Hispanic Heritage Night 
 Taste of Acworth and Big Shanty Festival will be attended by students in Tribal 

Connections 
 
 
Operations/Facilities 

 Security has been upgraded with new fencing and gates. This project is still in 
progress. 

 Restrooms have been painted 
 Front door buzzer will be installed this semester at the front desk 

 
 
Next meeting: March 12, 2025, 7:45 am in The Admin 1 Conference Room 
 


